EAST GOSHEN TOWNSHIP
CONSERVANCY BOARD MEETING
May 8, 2019

The East Goshen Township Conservancy Board held a regularly scheduled meeting on
Wednesday, May 8, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at the Township Building. In attendance were:
Chairman Erich Meyer, Walter Wujcik, Andy Tyler and Scott Sanders.

Call to Order
Erich called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.

Pledge of Allegiance & Moment of Silence
Erich led those present in the Pledge of Allegiance and then asked for a moment of silence to

remember those who serve in our military and our first responders.

Minutes
The minutes of the April 10, 2019 meeting were approved as corrected.

01d Business

1. Keep East Goshen Beautiful Day - This annual event was held on April 13,2019. Board
members were very pleased with the participation this year. There was a good number of
organizations that did their clean up on a different day.

2. Spring Planting - The Board decided to move this to the Fall

Liaison Report
1. Municipal Authority - Walter mentioned that he forwarded the list of trees for the

replacement of trees along the property with the sewer plant to Mark Miller.

Any Other Matter
1. Erich mentioned a company called Curb My Clutter that takes items that can’t go to the

landfill. About 10 municipalities in the tri-state area are using them. Walter will check it
out.

2. Scott asked about installing deer feeding stations with treatment for ticks. Walter
explained that when he was a member of the Deer Committee they stopped using them
because of the cost.

3. Erich mentioned that East Goshen received permission from PennDOT to install a traffic
light at the park entrance intersection. The project went out to bid. He explained that the
new lights will have censors to detect cars and trucks and control the lights.

4. Scott commented that there is a blight affecting red oak trees. It can be avoided by not
having the trees cut in July and August. Itincludes Pin Oaks.

Adjournment
There being no further business, Scott moved to adjourn the meeting. Walter seconded the

motion. The meeting was adjourned at 7:35 p.m. The next meeting will be June 12, 2019 at
7:00 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Ruth Kiefer, Recording Secretary
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